
Alyth Golf Club 
 
COVID-19 Information 
 
We have the following systems in place for your safety: 
 
• There will be a one-way system in place with entry being through the front door and exiting by 
the patio doors, please follow floor markings and signage. 
 
• Doors will be wedged open where appropriate to reduce touch points. 
 
• We will be working to the 1 metre social distancing rule but also have an area set up for 2 metres 
distancing and seating will still be available outside 
 
• Numbers will be limited by seating available (no standing allowed) Please remain at your table 
where possible. 
• Hand sanitising will be available throughout the building. 
 
• Front line bar & catering staff will be wearing visors and following a strict hygiene regime. 
 
• Tables and chairs will be sanitised between use. Hand rails, door handles and other touch points 
will be sanitised hourly. 
 
• Upstairs toilets will be available and cleaned every hour. Locker rooms are open with a one-way 
system in place. No showers in use 
 
 
 
Track & Trace 
Hospitality businesses serving food or drink to customers who remain on the premises, must gather 
minimal contact details from customers to support NHS Scotland’s Test and Protect service, and 
share these details with public health officers for the purposes of contact tracing when requested. 
This measure will form part of the national effort to suppress COVID-19, and support the country to 
return to a more normal way of life. 
 
Therefore it is now mandatory for the Club to collect this information, please complete the form 
when you enter the Clubhouse, please make sure you include the date and time you enter the 
building. A member of staff will collect your form. 
 
Table Service 
New Scottish Government regulations are now in place which require us to change our systems 
within the Clubhouse. Standing areas, particularly around bars can become crowded spaces making 
even 1 metre physical distancing difficult and must be avoided. Physical distancing is easier to 
achieve at pre-arranged seating areas. There is an increased risk that physical distancing will not be 
observed in queues in a hospitality setting, going forward there should be no queueing inside 
premises, such as at bars. 
To ensure this does not happen the Club has now implemented a table service system only. There 
will no longer be any ordering or standing at the bar. To assist staff please try to pay by card and 
if not possible correct change is advised 


